
Tips for Finding
Summer Child
Care in central

Ohio

https://www.actionforchildren.org/


By May or June, spots become

difficult to find, so start your

search early!

Summer care spots
in central Ohio tend
to open around the
beginning of March
or early spring.

TIPS FOR FINDING

SUMMER CARE

https://www.actionforchildren.org/


CCR&R agencies like Action for

Children focus on helping families

find child care and are great free

resources for early learning

support! 

Contact your local
child care resource
and referral (CCR&R)
agency for help!

Explore: actionforchildren.org
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Child care can provide a safe

space for children to be while

school isn’t in session, and give

them enriching experiences and a

chance to make lasting friendships.

Early spring is the
best time to start
thinking about
summer care options!
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Consider the 5C’s (count, content,

caregiver, contract, and

communication) to be sure that

the program is a good match for

your child and your family.

Make sure you know
what you’re looking
for when visiting
child care programs. 

Learn More: actionforchildren.org/5C
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Our team is available Monday

through Friday, 9am-4:30pm to

help you find a child care options

that work for your family.

Call an Action for
Children’s Family
Engagement
Specialist at 614-
224-0222 (Option 1) 
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No time to chat on
the phone? Head to
Action for Children’s
website to request
a referral online
instead.

Visit: actionforchildren.org/childcare
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